
Minutes from the G-CAT meeting of July 21, 2014 

�  Reading and approval of the minutes from the June 2014 meeting 

 

�  Financial report: 

Rounds 5087, up 807 over June 2013 

        Revenue: $132,300, up 13,775 over June 2013, YTD $431,900, up $46,800 over 3013 

                Profit: $64,500, up $18,661 over June 2013. YTD: $92,000, up $4,000 over 2013 

July out look as of the 20th: sales up $12,000 compared to 2013 

 

�  Golf course grounds are in great condition, staff continues to work hard to service our customers 

 

�  Golf Shop: the new logo balls and apparel are selling well. Players like the new score cards 

 

�  Continue to monitor golf carts on the path around greens and T- boxes. Making head way. 

 

�  Slow play is improving  due to good Marshal work 

 

�  Noonan’s Bev cart is a work in progress, continue to monitor 

 

�  Started discussions on 2015 pricing for golf and cart fees 

 

�  Rental clubs program is a big success, club will be adding additional sets to meet demand 

 

�  Meeting is adjourned 

 

�  Next meeting is August 18, 2014 

 

 

Loren J. Janulewicz 

President 


